
CATOOSA COUNTY GOVERNMENT 

PUBLIC INFORMATION OPEN HOUSE 

 
TSPLOST-GRAYSVILLE BRIDGE PROJECT 

 
THURSDAY, MARCH 14, 2019 AT 6:30 P.M.  

MONDAY, MARCH 18, 2019 AT 6:30 P.M.  

 
GRAYSVILLE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 

 
 
 

            Notice is hereby given that the Board of Commissioners of Catoosa County, 

Georgia will host Public Information Open House on Thursday March 14th and 

Monday March 18th, 2019, beginning at 6:30 p.m. at the Graysville Elementary 

School.  Citizens are encouraged to attend and receive more information on the 

TSPLOST-Graysville Bridge Project. 

 


